
 

 

 

22 June 2018  

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As part of the PHSCE (Personal Health Safety and Citizenship Education) and the science 

curriculum areas, we will be delivering sex and relationship education to Y6 children.  This will 

take place on Friday, 13 July 2018.   We will be teaching a day of individual lessons that will 

cover: 

 

• Describing how the body changes during puberty 

• Exploring the process of emotional and physical change 

• Exploring positive and negative ways of communicating in a relationship 

 

Like in previous years, we will be splitting the year group into boys and girls to deliver the 

lessons.  

 

The Y6 team would like to invite you to view the lesson materials before we teach it to your 

child on the 2 July 2018 at 3.20pm.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Y6 Team 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I will be attending on 2 July 2018 at 3.20pm to attend the parent meeting for SRE. 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………….….Class………………..  

 

Signed……………………………………..Relationship to Child…………………… 

 

Dated………………………………. 

 

 

 

 

If you wish to opt your child out of SRE please complete the form below. 


